
 
 

          
   NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

          
The Durham Town Council will hold a Public Hearing at its regular meeting on 
Monday, January 12, 2015 at 7:00 PM in the Council Chambers at the Durham 
Town Hall on a draft Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the 
Town of Durham and the University of New Hampshire relative to the 66 Main 
Street redevelopment project.  The Development may include: the Town-owned 
North and South Parking Lots on Pettee Brook Lane, Hetzel and Alexander 
Halls, C-Lot, Barnes and Noble, and 66 Main Street properties. 
 
The MOU outlines the expectations, contributions, terms and conditions of the 
Town and UNH with respect to the potential development of the aforementioned 
area of downtown, as well as each party’s potential contributions, requirements, 
and limitations with respect to the Development.   

 
The draft MOU is available for viewing in the Administrator’s Office located on 
the second floor of Town Hall at 8 Newmarket Road during normal office hours 
8:00 AM-5:00 PM, Monday through Friday, as well as the Town’s website:  
www.ci.durham.nh.us. Interested citizens are encouraged to attend the public 
hearing and express their views.  
 
Questions regarding the draft Memorandum of Understanding should be 
addressed to Administrator Todd Selig, 603-868-5571, tselig@ci.durham.nh.us. 
Written comments may be mailed to the Administrator’s office at 15 Newmarket 
Road, Durham, NH 03824 or sent by electronic mail to  jberry@ci.durham.nh.us. 
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